ACT Playgroups COVID-19 update 12th November 2021

With the ACT Government's recent announcements regarding the easing of restrictions earlier than expected, ACT Playgroups provides the following information for all Playgroups.

As of the 12th of November, our guidance to Playgroups is they can resume meeting face to face if they are able to demonstrate compliance with the following:

- Compliance with Public Health Orders, Government guidelines and any venue related requirements.
- Understand the vaccine requirements of each venue. No Playgroup should be keeping vaccination records. These may be sighted if required, but not kept, in line with Privacy Laws
- Completion of the <u>ACT Playgroups COVID Playgroup plan</u>
- A copy of the completed plan should be always with the Playgroup
- Align with the ACT Playgroups MASTER Covid plan

A comprehensive list of current restrictions can be found at the <u>ACT COVID-19</u> website.







UNSURE ABOUT MEETING?

ACT Playgroups will continue to have online options for families, including Facebook live sessions, and online Playgroup sessions. For more information about these options, please email play@playgroupact.org.au or call toll free on 1800 171 882.

Your Playgroup can also take advantage of the many outdoor spaces in the ACT to meet for a picnic and play. Please ensure you are still abiding by COVID-19 Public Health Orders. You can find the details for how to meet outdoors safely on the <u>ACT Playgroups website.</u>





EQUIPMENT

Should your Playgroup require any sanitiser or face masks, please contact our office on toll free 1800 171 882 or play@playgroupact.org.au and we can organise some supplies.

Thank you, ACT Playgroups



